
PROJECT CYPRESS

OPEN HOUSE UPDATE

Due to the projected trajectory of Tropical Storm Francine and out of an abundance of caution and 
respect for emergency services, first responders, and community members of Calcasieu Parish the 
Project Cypress Southwest Open House scheduled for this Saturday, September 14, in Lake Charles 
is being postponed until further notice, and as a result, Project Cypress Northwest will also 
postpone its Community Open House planned for Monday, September 16, in Shreveport.



We ask that you please share this information with your networks.



We are working to confirm a new date for these open houses and will inform you and your 
communities when we do. In the meantime, we encourage you to sign up for project information 
and updates at projectcypress.com.



Thank you for your patience. While we looked forward to meeting with you in the coming days, the 
safety of you and your families is our top priority.



We hope those in the path of Tropical Storm Francine stay safe, and we will hold your community in 
our thoughts and prayers!
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Have any questions? Reach out to us at info@projectcypress.com


